
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 2:44:15 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 9:43 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Judy Letourneau

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This is outrageous! Asking for yet more money for Hydro One. What is the point of the Fair Hydro Act if
you implement rate increases before-hand. If you do agree to this, I can guarantee that the liberals
WILL NOT get my vote in the next election.

-- Attachment --
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